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January 2017

CAMENA

Dear Friends and Family

We wish you all the best for the New Year.
More than that we wish for you to be close
to our Lord and feasting on His goodness.
Recounting His track record with all of us,
even in times of loss, we can look forward to
2017 with confidence and courage.

We hope to be moving to Vienna sometime
after April to be closer to the region Nate is
serving. Before then we hope to schedule a
short furlough to see as many of you as we
can. This will probably be from Mid-April
through Mid-May. Please let us know if you
would like to schedule some time with us.

Cctober through December has beenavery

busy time for Nate. Trips to the Dominican
Republic and Haiti were fruitful with the
completions of studio projects. The Haiti
project was extensive and required two
weeks of long hours. The result is a sound
proof studio with good acoustics and new
equipment for recording music for the radio
ministry.

Co-worker Chuck Saunders placing joists to hold
sound barrier and dense insulation for new ceiling

New Plans and Strategies

Please continue to pray for us as we work to
develop bold new strategies for reaching the
majority religious group of CAMENA. Due
to safety concerns, we can’t say much in
this forum about our work, but we trust you
will continue to support us in prayer. Nate
came away from recent consultations very
encouraged and very challenged. We
continue to develop strategies which we

pray will reach millions of people with the

gospel in ways that will challenge them
toward Christ. We face opposition from
governments and religious leaders. Mostly
we recognize the battle is not against flesh
and blood but against a spiritual enemy.
Therefore, we ask you to pray for God’s
protection on our health, safety, family,
marriage and work.
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As we get ready to move to the new region
we want to thank you for continuing to
support us through prayer and finances. We
can’t emphasize enough our need for prayer
support as we move into the new work.

As we move we will have to set up in an
apartment that will have no closets or
shelving. We will also face a number of
expenses during the move. Any gifts to our
equipment fund will be appreciated. We will
also be asked to raise money in our transfer
fund to help defray some of the costs.

We are very happy to have you as a part of
our team. God has been preparing us for
this assignment for a long time. We hope
we have conveyed our sense of anticipation
for what He is going to do with this ministry
in the Middle East, North Africa and Central
Asia. We also hope to see as many of you
as possible in the next few months where
we can be a little more specific.

Many blessings,
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Nate and Janette McGurk
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